CONSERVATION AND INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT
Town Hall 174 Main Street Deep River, Connecticut 06417

SITE WALK
Tuesday, August 21, 2012
6:00 p.m.

Commission members present: Ron Larsen, Michael Tomlinson, Alternate/WEO Mark Reyher
Absent: George Atwood, Susan Board, John Dube, Carol Libby, Alan Miezejeski, and Alternate
Tanner Steeves.

Also present: Nancy Howard (Commission Clerk) and Robert Doane, P.E.

The Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held a site walk on the property of Jeffery
Hinxman and Janis Morin on Rattling Valley Road (Map 64, Lot 19) in connection with
application by Sarette Builders, Inc. for the purpose of installation of a driveway with a stream
crossing for access to a proposed house.

Robert Doane, engineer for the applicant, identified the monuments for the location of the
driveway and the stream crossing. A 24 inch diameter culvert is proposed for the crossing with
rip rap and retaining walls.

The site walk adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy J. Howard
Recording Secretary



